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Please welcome Matt Roush [1]

February 3, 2015 by  (not verified) [2]

Matt Roush has worked in digital media at Florida State University, and most recently played 
a lead role in the ongoing redesign of the website for CU-Boulder’s Office of Admissions. He 
will serve as our Manager of Electronic Communications (MEC) and also play a key role in 
expected overhauls of our Website, Intranet, and broadcast email program. He began in this 
role Jan. 29.
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